
Head of Pre-school and Nursery  
Library books or homework will no longer be sent home as we are coming towards the end of the 
academic year. We will continue with phonics, maths, and handwriting skills in class. 
The rehearsals for the graduation are going well, we are having lots of fun 
practicing the graduation songs on the main stage.   
  
Graduation is on Monday the 19th of July please bring your children into school for 9am to have their 
photograph taken. We will be recording the Graduation and the DVD will cost £5.00. If you would like 
to have a copy you can pre order these with the admin team. Children are to attend wearing normal 
clothes not fancy dress.   
  
As the weather is beginning to get warmer, could you apply sunscreen to your children before they 
attend school, and we will re-apply, as necessary.   
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting the snack provision with donations of 
fruit, crackers, or voluntary contribution towards the cost.    
  
Finally, can I ask you to check the labels of any of the items you put into your children's lunch box? 
We are a nut free setting, and we have children who are allergic to nuts, so please check its vital for 
the wellbeing of our children.  
 


